
BARON HIRSCH CONGREGATION 
SAFETY REGULATIONS FOR TEVILAT KEILIM 

 (Immersing vessels) 
 

1. Please wear gloves when immersing vessels.   
(The shul will provide gloves) 
 

2. Please wash hands both before and after using the 
mikvah.  
 

3. Dishes may only be immersed in the Keilim Mikvah – 
NEVER in the main mikvah. 
 

4. The Keilim Mikvah will only be open on Monday – 
Friday from 9AM – 3PM.  This will allow our staff to 
appropriately wipe down the area before nightly 
mikvah use. 
 

5. Please make an advanced appointment through the 
office at 901-683-7485. 


